Opportunity
Provision of Design, Development and Maintenance of the Test of Competence
NURSING AND MIDWIFERY COUNCIL
F02: Contract notice
Notice reference: 2023/S 000-002628
Published 27 January 2023, 1:55pm
This notice has been published on the Find a Tender service
Provision of Design, Development and Maintenance of the Test of Competence
Description of the procurement
The aim of this procurement process is to invite bids for the provision of Design, Development & Maintenance of the Test of Competence
Following the PIN published on FTS on 25 October 2022, Notice reference: 2022/S 000-030010 the Nursing and Midwifery Council (NMC) is undertaking a competitive tender process under the Open Procedure, in accordance with the Public Contracts Regulations 2015 (the "Regulations").
The test of competence currently comprises two elements. The first element is a computer based test (the 'CBT') which comprises of a number of multiple choice questions designed to assess applicants' theoretical knowledge and numerical understanding; we allow candidates 3 hours to complete the CBT. The second element is the Objective Structured Clinical Examination (the 'OSCE') which is a practical simulated assessment of the applicants' practical skills and knowledge. The OSCE comprises 10 stations, with a total testing time of approximately 3 hours. For further information about the Test of Competence, please visit our website: Test of Competence 2021 - The Nursing and Midwifery Council ( https://www.nmc.org.uk/).  
For more information about this tender opportunity, visit the Atamis e-Sourcing portal at the below link:
Responses to the ITT are to be completed electronically using the NMC's e-sourcing portal https://nmcprocurementportal.force.com/s/Welcome ('e-Sourcing Portal')
Please note the following project name and reference number allocated to this procurement process ('Procurement') within the e-Sourcing Portal:
Project Name: The Provision of Design, Development & Maintenance of the Test of Competence
Project Reference: C1122
Before completing their Tender Submission, potential candidates and tenderers should ensure that the email address that has been used to register will be checked regularly. Candidates and tenderers should also check that their organisation details are correct and up to date.

